
  

UPDATE - 

  

THE SUBJECT OF THE SPECIAL CLOSED 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 5:00 ON 

OCTOBER 30, 2024, HAS REQUESTED THAT 

THE CLOSED MEETING BE HELD AS AN 

OPEN MEETING. ACCORDINGLY, THE 

MEETING WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CLOSED 

MEETING 
GREENWOOD TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

OCTOBER 30, 2024, at 5:00 P.M.  
 

A Special Closed meeting has been called by Chair Roskoski and Supervisor Skubic. 

 

The Greenwood Township Board of Supervisors will meet for a special closed Meeting at 

5:00 p.m. on October 30, 2024, or as soon thereafter as the Town Board has finished its 

prior attorney/client closed meeting at the Greenwood Town Hall at 3000 County Road 

77, Tower, Minnesota.    

 

This meeting will be closed to the public under the authority of Minn. Stat. 13D.05, Subd. 

2(b) for the Town Board to discuss allegations against an employee of the Township.   

 

No member of the public may attend the closed meeting.   

 

 


